
Class Five/Six 
                                                                                      

Friday 13th November 2015.  

Project  

Remember that your next homework project, a short story about a space 
adventure, is due in next Thursday (19th November). Please write this in your 
homework books if possible. We look forward to reading your imaginative tales of 
space!  

 

Reading  

Please continue to try and read at home daily but you only need an adult at home 
to fill in your record once a week.  

 

Spelling  

This week we have looked at spellings containing the phonic sounds i and ow. 
You have been given ten spellings to learn for your test next week. Please 
practise them in your homework book by completing the activity on your spelling 
sheet.  

 

English  

Next week in English we will be writing a newspaper report. 

 

Maths  

Next week in maths we will be continuing our fraction learning by starting to add 
fractions with the same denominators.  

Remember to also practise your 11 times time for the second week of this table in 
our Times Table Challenge! 

 

Other Notes  

Please visit the Class 5 and 6 blogs on the school website to read and comment 
on what we have been doing in class recently: http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/  

 

We are trying hard to fix My Maths and we will let you know as soon as it is up 
and running again! 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Have a fun weekend, 

Miss Clayton and Miss Land 

http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/

